
January 22, 2021 

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community, 

We hope you and your family are staying safe and healthy. We wanted to let you all know that 
Caledonia Community Schools will be hosting monthly Virtual Town Hall discussions to inform our 
community about some exciting changes evolving in our district. Please plan to join us on Thursday, 
January 28th, at  6:30 p.m. as we host a facilitated virtual discussion with local panelists including: 

● Bill Robertson, President of Bill Robertson Pool Design - Pool Specialist for the proposed
Community Center

● Shane Napper, President of Rockford Construction -  Construction Manager for the proposed
Community Center

● Travis Michael Sage, Principal at Stantec Architecture Inc. - Architect for the proposed
Community Center

● Dr. Dedrick Martin, Superintendent of Caledonia Community Schools
● Matt Hess, Executive Director of Operations and Transportation

This month’s discussion will focus on the proposed Community Center, as well as changes to 
Duncan Lake, Kraft Meadows, and Glenmor buildings as we prepare for the transition to 
5th/6th and 7th/8th school facilities.  

We hope you will join us and hear more about these important updates for our district. Check out 
www.calschools.org ​ for more information. 

Dr. Dedrick Martin, Superintendent 

Matt Hess, Director of Operations & Transportation 

https://eduvision.tv/l?emDgmtD
https://calschools.zoom.us/j/88376625747
http://www.calschools.org/

